CPSO seeks owner of horse

Wednesday, December 30, 2015

The Caddo Parish Sheriff’s Office picked up a red mare with a start on its forehead in the 8200 block of Jefferson-
Paige Road earlier this week. The mare was found on the property a month ago and has been cared by a private
citizen since that time.

The Sheriff’'s Office is now looking for its rightful owner. To claim the horse or for more information contact
Deputy Gary Bailey at 681-1120.




